To the Council of the Town of Caledon

In the spring of 2021, we were approached by the seniors of Caledon East about having a
place to hold their weekly gatherings. We formed a committee chaired by myself, Al
Cunnington, to accommodate them. They started to meet at the Masonic Lodge Hall in
September of 2021 and continue to meet weekly. With COVID-19 regulations, we were required
to clean and sanitize the hall before and after each time they used it.

After discussion with Ryan Giles, Supervisor of Community Support for Community Service of
the Town of Caledon, | am applying to the town of Caledon council for compensation. This
compensation to our committee will be for the rent and services provided to the seniors using
the hall during the renovations of the community centre. The seniors are valuable members of
our community and we are pleased to offer them a safe place to meet and provide coffee, tea
and snacks during their meetings, until the community centre is available to them upon
completion of the renovations.

Ryan and myself have discussed compensation of $400/month as being fair and justified to be
put against the rent and services of the hall. Any compensation would be payable to Alan
Cunnington.

Respectfully submitted by

The committee to support Caledon East seniors
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